
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Request 
 
1. Is Wigan’s approach to ethical procurement 

built around the CIPS code of ethics? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. f you have not got this charter mark would 

Wigan be interested in commissioning this 
training offer for your staff? 

 

Response 
 
Whilst Wigan Council’s approach to ethical 
procurement is not built around CIPS’ code of 
ethics, we naturally incorporate the key themes 
of the code. For example, we are committed to 
eradicating unethical business practices 
including bribery, fraud, corruption and human 
rights abuses, such as modern slavery; we 
actively support and promote social value. 
 
Potentially for consideration. 

 


